
Bids & Awarded Contracts 
Click Here to Go to www.azpurchasing.org 

  

Prior to June 30, 2013, all bids, request for proposals, request for qualifications 
and contract awards have been posted on the Santa Cruz Valley Union High 
School website.  While vendors could download solicitation documents, there 
was no way for the District to track vendors that download these documents or to 
automate the solicitation notification process.  As of July 1, 2013, the District has 
partnered with AZPurchasing.org to post all of its bid documents and to expedite 
contract award notification to our vendors. 

Arizona Purchasing is a website dedicated to Arizona School Districts for the 
purposes of developing a central and statewide prospective bidder’s list, posting 
solicitations and requests for quotations online and to more effectively 
disseminate solicitation information to the vendor and educational buyer 
communities. The mission of Arizona Purchasing is to provide Arizona school 
districts with web based tools to more efficiently manage prospective bidders 
and solicitations whereby providing effective communication to the vendor 
community. 

If you have not signed up as vendor with AZPurchasing, you can do so by 
clicking on the link above. 
	
  


